








From: Jennifer Awbrey
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Case Number GF 21-015104 - 6800 Woodrow Ave. Hearing Date Feb. 22, 2021 at 6 pm.
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 4:44:13 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Mr Rice,

I am writing to express our objection to the demolition of the Historic Landmark
located at 6800 Woodrow Ave.  My husband, Joseph Munden, and I are property
owners within 500 feet of the subject property. We live at 1402 Ruth Ave.

 As I am sure you know, First Cumberland Presbyterian Church is one of the oldest
congregations in Austin. When they moved the congregation from downtown to
Woodrow in the 1950’s, they built a beautiful and architecturally interesting church as
their new home, about the same time our home was built.  It is sad that the church
closed, however the building continues to add beauty and historical value to our
area. 

Today, in particular, the steeple and spire stand out as a picturesque landmark in our
neighborhood, with a stunning green patina on the spire.  I am lucky to be able to
gaze out my back windows and enjoy a view of the steeple and spire, which is often
topped by one of our area's birds of prey perched on the cross surveilling its
surroundings. It would be a shame to lose such a beautiful sight and popular bird
perch to the pressures of development. Surely, at least the steeple and spire portion
of the building can be preserved.  What’s the point of a Historic Landmark designation
if all it takes is money to destroy it?

I won't go into more pressure on our infrastructure, more traffic on our narrow
neighborhood streets, etc. I am certain you are well aware of those issues.

I hope you find in favor of preserving this beautiful neighborhood landmark.

Best regards,

Jennifer Awbrey
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